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Senator George Amedore and Congressman Chris Gibson today held on open house to celebrate the
opening of Senator Amedore’s new district office, located at 721 Broadway, Suite 100, in Kingston. They
were joined by local elected officials and community members.

 

“I’m pleased to open my new district office in the Ellenbogen Media Center. I believe government works
best when elected officials at all levels work together on solutions to improve our communities, so the fact
that the Congressman already has a presence here will make it easy and efficient for our constituents to get
assistance with any issues they need resolved,” said Senator Amedore.  

 

“I am so pleased to help welcome Senator Amedore and his team to 721 Broadway,” said Congressman
Gibson. “We are committed to serving the people of our region, and I encourage our constituents to stop
by or call if we can be of assistance.”



 

The office will be open Monday-Friday from 9 am – 5 pm. To contact Senator Amedore’s office: (845)
331-3810

 

Senator Amedore’s district office was previously located at 42 Crown Street in Kingston.
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